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December 26, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
 
Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
 
I am electronically filing the following information regarding the rate changes made by 
Suwannee Valley Electric Cooperative (SVEC). 
• 1 clean copy of the new tariffs 
• 1 redline copy showing changes 
 
SVEC is modifying its existing INT rate to incorporate changes from its wholesale power 
supplier. 
 
In addition, SVEC is establishing 2 new riders.  The first is an Economic Development 
Rider for very large, high load factors loads that may locate in their service territory in 
the future.   
 
The second rider is an Idalia Cost Recovery surcharge to recover non-reimbursed costs 
associated with Hurricane Idalia. It is projected that this surcharge will take 
approximately 5 years to fully recover the Cooperative’s non-reimbursed costs.  Once 
these costs are fully recovered, it is anticipated this rider will be rescinded by the 
Cooperative’s Board of Trustees. 
 
Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to call 
me at 404-386-8704.  You may also email any requests or questions to 
mike@ratedesign.net. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
G. Michael Leverett, Jr., President 
 
 


